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TIBETAN PARLIAMENT-IN-EXILE
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August 8th, 2018

Smt. Kanimozhi Karunanidhi
Member of Rajya Sabha
14-1, First Main Road

CIT Colony, Mylapore,
Chennai-600004

Respected Smt. Kanimozhi and family,

. There’s no word that can express how distress your family and DMK party members are in at this
moment. Tibetan Parliament-in Exile on behalf of Tibetan in and outside Tibet, we offer our
deepest condolence at the sad demise of your beloved father; a stalwart political leader.

Members from Tibetan Parliament in Exile have had opportunity to meet with Late Dr. Muthuvel
Karunanidhi in 2004 and your kind self in 2016. We were gratified by your guidance and supports
to the cause of Tibet at our meeting.

Likewise, we've just met Members of Parliament from DMK party at ongoing monsoon session in
New Delhi. Therefore, with this opportunity, I would like to express our sincere gratitude to your
late father and DMK party for your continued support for the Tibetan cause.

Dr. Karunanidhi has greatly contributed in the Indian politics and especially to the unique
Language and Culture of the Tamil Nadu state. I hope you and your party will continue to serve
and follow his vision in coming future.

Hopefully this message will provide your family and supporters with some comfort through this
difficult moment.

With Prayers and Sympathy,

Deputy Speaker
Tibetan Parliament in Exile
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